

Dear Prayer Partners,

I trust that everyone has been enjoying vast amounts of candy as Halloween brings us ever closer to diabetic comas. I am not complaining though - I prefer candy over, say, a salad.

I want to thank those of you who have sent donations and helped us to get the materials together for the shoe boxes. We will be packing the boxes on November 12 so that they can be shipped and get to the children by Christmas-time. If you've never seen a video that shows how Operation Christmas Child works, contact me and I'll try to get a video sent to you.

I also want to thank you for responding to last month's prayer letter. We asked you to pray that Brad would gain employment on the day shift, and he has! After serving with us for over a year while working the midnight shift on Saturday nights, Brad will now be working during the day, Monday through Friday. He and Melissa are excited about being on the same schedule, and we thank all of you for your prayers for them both.

This month Megan has asked me to request that you would pray on behalf of residents who have recently been moved between care facilities. Last month I expressed concern for a resident whom we are not able to provide a Sunday service for. However, Megan's request goes deeper than that. Her concern is for the emotional and spiritual stresses that are placed on residents who move between facilities. A resident who moves is faced with leaving one schedule for a different one, established friends for the pressures of having to make new ones, and also having to adjust to a new staff of caregivers. While a move is not bad, it can be quite stressful. Please ask God to comfort our two unnamed attendees as they transition between living spaces.

As always, we ask that God will bless you as you seek to serve him in your lives. We appreciate all of you for your monetary and prayer support. The Lord has given us a good work to do and I am always mindful that you are a vital part of getting the work done. I thank you for joining us in this ministry and I pray that the Lord will bless the work of your hands.

Thank you & God bless, John Rock on behalf of The SHARinG Org Team

(John, Megan, Sela, Brad, & Melissa)

PO Box 73 · Armada, MI 48005 · (586)784-4174